The Governing Council of the

University of Toronto

its faculty, staff and students

extend best wishes to the
University of

British

Columbia

on the occasion of the installation of

Benoit-Antoine Bacon

as its seventeenth President and Vice-Chancellor.

Given under the seal of the University
at Toronto, Ontario this Wednesday, the twenty -
second day of November, 2023.

Wnio ey

Meric S. Gertler
President




